
   
 

Municipality of Anchorage 
Dave Bronson, Mayor 

Purchasing Department 

 

 
P.O. Box 196650  |  Anchorage, Alaska 99519-6650  |  http://www.muni.org  |  Phone: 907-343-4590  |  FAX: 907-343-4595 

January 04, 2023 
 
 
Alaska Legal Service Corporation 
Nikole Nelson, Executive Director 
nnelson@alsc-law.org 
1016 W. 6th Ave. Suite 200 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
 
SUBJECT: Intent to Award  
 
Re:  Request for Proposal: RFP 2022GP003 HSCMG  
 
Dear Nikole Nelson, 
 
The Municipality of Anchorage intends to award the above referenced project to Alaska 
Legal Service Corporation in the amount of $94,505.00. 
 
Alaska Legal Service Corporation is instructed not to begin work, purchase materials, 
or enter into subcontracts relating to the project until both the recipient and Municipality 
of Anchorage sign the contract.   Any work performed prior to contract signature is done 
at risk.  The award process will not be finalized for a minimum of seven days from the 
date of this letter.  Shortly thereafter, the department should contact you to complete 
required contract documents.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this award, please call Kim Ovsepyan at 907-343-
4581. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chris Hunter 
Deputy Purchasing Director 
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